
 

10 December 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

The Allamuchy Township School District has been closely monitoring the data released through 
the Warren County Health Department.  Since the week of Thanksgiving, our Region has been 

in the Orange Health Risk category.  As a precaution, the Allamuchy Township School District 
decided to pivot to remote learning for the two weeks after Thanksgiving for most classes.  

December 14, our expected return to the hybrid schedule date, is quickly approaching, and we 
wanted to provide you with an update to our plans.  Over the past week, we have been alerted 

of a few instances where members of our school community have been listed as contacts and 
have been placed on quarantine.  Additionally, our status of high risk has remained in the high 
risk category but is steadily increasing.  This information has made us realize that we will not be 

able to successfully operate our hybrid schedule at this time.  

With this new information, we will continue with the virtual programming that we have had in 
place during these two weeks.  Additionally, as of December 14, we will pivot to 100% remote 
learning for our few select programs that we are currently running. We will continue with this 

format through January 15, 2021.  We will monitor the health status of our school community 
throughout this time and update you with any new information that is presented to us in a timely 

manner.  We expect to provide you with the schedule and plan for Jan. 19, 2021 as we get 
closer to that date.  

Important increased health and safety monitorings and procedures due to the Orange 
Health Risk status:  

● You must monitor your child’s health more closely.  If your student displays ​any​ covid 

symptoms, please call the school nurse.  

The Allamuchy Township School District is committed to educating its students to the best of our 

ability in a safe and healthy environment.  We will continue to provide you with frequent updates 
as the information is delivered to us. 

Truly, 



 

The Allamuchy Administration  


